
Friday Update, January 13, 2023 
 
Good evening Sulphur Springs Families and staff, this is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with your Friday update, January 13, 2023. 
 
Registration and New Family Orientation Meetings 
 
Reminder: Please note that we have Sulphur Springs, Mint, Mitchell, and Golden 
Oak Community Schools New Family Orientation Meetings coming up next week. 
We look forward to welcoming our new Transitional Kindergarten and 
Kindergarten students to our District for the 23/24 school year. Please note that 
all New Family Orientation meetings will be held in-person at the school sites.  
 
Registration for Transitional Kindergarten students is for students turning 5 years 
old between September 2, 2023 to April 2, 2024.   
 

 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
On Saturday, February 25th from 9:30AM to 2:00PM at Golden Valley High 
School, our District is joining the William S. Hart Union High School District in 
hosting an exciting FREE Family Resource Fair for our community. At the 
event, there will be a kids’ program for the children to enjoy while the parents 
attend sessions that will provide valuable resources and educational 
information about how to assist your child. We will also be featuring our 
students who are in choir from 9:30AM to 10:30AM. Please click on the link to 
watch a video from a past Family Resource Fair.  

https://youtu.be/VRYRHY9dbFg


Next Friday, we will start sign-ups for the kids’ program, ages 4-13. There will 
be a link for you to click on in the ParentSquare email. If your child is in middle 
and/or high school, they can attend the sessions with you. More information to 
come! 
 
For further information regarding the Many Families One Community Family 
Resource Fair, please go to the Sulphur Springs website 
at www.sssd.k12.ca.us.   

 
 

 
As a reminder, there will be no school on Monday, January 16th in observance of Dr. 
Martin Luther King, Jr., who believed in equality, freedom, and dignity for all people. His 
dream envisioned that all children would receive access to a quality education, and here 
in the Sulphur Springs Union School District, we are committed to delivering this to our 
children. 

 

Wishing you and your family a wonderful three-day weekend. 

 
 

 

http://www.sssd.k12.ca.us/
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